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This morning, Tyler Carach, 9, the “Donut Boy”, delivered donuts 
and coffee to the officers of the Hudson Police Department and 
biscuits to our K9 Looch.  Tyler and his family live in Florida and 
he has been traveling around the country to thank police officers 
for their work.  Tyler, who appeared on "The Steve Harvey 
Show" to explain his "I DONUT need a reason to thank a cop" 
message, is on a mission to bring doughnuts to every police officer 
in the country as a thank you for the work that they do.  Tyler's 

mother, Sheena Carach, said so far Tyler has 
delivered more than 22,000 doughnuts to police 
stations.  To learn more about Tyler's "I donut 
need a reason to thank a cop" visit his Facebook 
page. 
 


